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You don't often get email from 

I wish for my views to be considered with regard to the Local Plan Modifications. 

Many Councils have halted their Local Plans or rejected them. There is no longer need to 
have a 5 year land supply, this was the reason for releasing Green Belt preciously as 
Brownfield could not come forward fast enough. 

Current infrastructure cannot cope as it is, Warrington is gridlocked on a daily basis and 
suffers from high levels of pollution regularly. 

The type of homes proposed will not address the Local housing need. 

Housing numbers are based on outdated population figures from 2014. 

The plan fails to address Brownfield as a priority. There is adequate Brownfield to build on 
without releasing Greenbelt. 

The Six656 warehousing development in the South East Urban Expansion has been 
removed from the plan so there is no need to base housing figures around this 
development. 

Louise Thomason 




